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September Yard Sale 
By Richard Quetta 353-0775  Chairman 

The council is running its 6th Yard Sale on Saturday
September 11th from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM at the St.
Lawrence K of C hall on Mineral Spring Ave.  Our event
coincides with the annual Lions' Club Art Festival held at N.
Providence High School.  This will assuredly cause a large
draw to our yard sale as it has in the past when held on the
same day as the festival. 

Table rentals are $20.00 unless you have a tax ID, in which
case they are $10.00. 

And, as usual, Jack Cronin will do an admirable job running
the Snack Bar!  For some reason, the Hot Dogs he makes are
the best hotdogs you could possibly have!  And the coffee is
better than Dunkin’ Donuts!!  Not an easy task!! 

The council has its own table.  So, if you don't plan on
renting a table, please consider donating some items to the
council.  In recent years, we have realized profits in excess
of $400.00!  This could not be possible if we didn't have
quality items to sell at our table.  Remember, the first
principle of our order is CHARITY.  Contact Richard Quetta
for donations. 

The second principle is UNITY - so let's form a united front
as we all pitch in to make this event a success.  We need
people to help parking cars, working in the kitchen, and
many other duties. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

7th Annual Henry J. Walaska Golf 
Tournament 

By Richard Quetta 353-0775  Chairman 
Set aside Monday September 27th for our annual Henry J.
Walaska Memorial Golf Tournament.  As usual, it will be
held at the Exeter Country Club who are, once again, a very
cooperative and genial host.  Everyone who takes part in this
event has a wonderful time and the steak fry is a great way to
end the day. 

We need people to provide gifts for our very successful
raffle.  Contact Mike Bertone at 353-4319 for details on how
to donate the prizes. 

The cost to golf is $80.00 and included 18-hols of golf, a
golf cart, and the steak fry.  Non-golfers can enjoy the steak
fry only for $25.00  Contact Richard Quetta for your
reservations. 

Remember that the direct beneficiary of our efforts are the
children of St. Augustine’s school.  So far we have donated
over $8,000.00 to the school in the past 6 years!  That’s quite
an accomplishment and on behalf of everyone, thank you!! 
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Grand Knights Korner 

                  By Tom Bianco 
 

 
It is indeed an honor and privilege to be your Grand Knight bringing in the Millennium year.  St. Augustine Council has 

scheduled appealing events for your enjoyment in the coming year.  I would like to personally invite you to our meetings which 
are held on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month except for July and August when the 2nd meeting is cancelled for the summer 
months.  A 50-50 drawing, door prize and a collation will be given out after each meeting.  We are looking forward to seeing you 
on August 4th, promptly at 7:30 PM in the church basement.  Please call me for your comments.  We need your support to make 
our Council the BEST for our Brother Knights and families. 
 
Regards, 
   Tom Bianco, GK 
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Upcoming Events 

 
October devotions to Mary are every Monday in October at 7:00 PM at the church and consists of  Rosary and Benediction.
 
Installation of Officers.  Wednesday October 6th in the meeting room.  Bring your families.  Collation immediately
following the installation.  RSVP to John Bowman at 621-5814 by September 30th so we can buy the collation. 
 
Plans are under way for a joint Halloween party with Dillon Council.  Tentative date is October 30th.  We will keep you
posted. 
 
Set aside the 10:00 mass on Sunday November 14th.  It is our annual mass for deceased members.  This year we will be
adding Frank Gibney to the list of our deceased brothers.  May his soul and the souls of all the faithfully departed Knights
of Columbus rest in peace. 
 
It isn't too soon to start thinking about supporting our Annual Christmas Party!  We have a very successful raffle each year. 
We are looking for prizes, e.g. gift certificates, liquor bottles, televisions, small appliances, etc.  Starting at the August
meeting, chairman Ed Conca (354-4442) is going to start collecting items for the raffle table.  Please consider helping and
providing some nice prizes.  Details of the party will be forthcoming in the November Newsletter. 

Family Day at Dillon Council 

Plans are under way for a Family Day at Dillon Council for Saturday August 14th from 10:00 AM until 5:00 PM.  There
will be: 

FOOD (Hamburgers, hotdogs, sausage sandwiches, soda for the kids, and a half keg of beer)  

FUN  (the world's largest bocce courts 4 of 'em and horse shoes) 

Price is FREE to members and their immediate families.  $5.00 per ticket for friends and neighbors.  Children under 12 are
FREE. 

RSVP to Jack Cronin at 353-7163.  Indicate the count of FREE as well as PAID guests. 

Come one come all!! 

 


